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ideas and suggestions thercin contained, and resultcd in the follow-
ing resolution, which was offercd by Dr. -. Woodbury, and
seconded by Dr. Thomson, and unanimously

Rc.ro/vc,-That the Association, in view of the importance of'
procuring and presciving intercsting specimens illustrating various.
phases, features and abnormalities incident to, or connectcd with,
our professional work, adopt the suggestion of the cssayist and
cstablish in connection with our socicty a dental nuscum, and that
we take advantage of Dr. \Vcbster's kind offer and hcreby appoint
him Curator.

Mrenbers present wcre then urged to send such spccimnens as.
thcy chose to prcsent to the socicty to Dr Webster, togcther with
so much of the history as could bc obtaincd.

'he next paper presented was by Dr. Partridge. Subject:
" Oxyphosphate Cernent and its Evcry-day Use," discussion bcing
very general.

Moved and scconded that the thanks of the Association be
tendercd Dr. Partridge for his valuable paper, and request his per-
mission to publish it. Passed. ,

Dr. Dunbar's paper, " Syphilis from a Dental Standpoint,"'
reviewed features of the disease as found by dentists, and reported
a special case in practice. The discussion on this subject veered
to the question as to how far dentists were justified in treating
such cases. This paper formed a very fitting prelude to the next
by Dr. H. Woodbury on " Antiseptic Dcntistry," the discussion of
which drew forth very favorable comment on the practical methods
of sterilizing instruments advocated in the paper.

Reso/vcd,--That the thanks of the Association be tendered Drs,.
Woodbury and Dunbar for their papers. Carried.

The paper on "Oral Bacteriology," rcceived through the-
courtesy of Parke, Davis & Co., read by Dr. A. C. Cogswell, and,
by motion, the secretary was instructed to convey the thanks of
the Association to Messrs. Parke, Davis & Co., for their instruc-
tive paper.

The discussion of the first subject recommended by the Com-
mittee on President's Address was opened by Dr. F. Woodbury,,
advocating the affiliation of the dental profession with the Halifax
Medical College, and presenting some of the advantages of such a
course.

It was thought that as the subject was so nev to the Associa-
tion, and so far-reaching in its efforts, that the question had better-
be referred to a special committee for consideration, development
and report, and on motion it was so ordered, Drs. F. Woodbury,
G. K. Thomson .and F. W. Ryan being appointed such committee..

The question of union meeting for next year being the second
point for discussion, correspondence of New Brunswick Dental.
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